
 
 

 

RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

 

SUBJECT:  Information disclosed by local media 

 

DATE:   December 7th, 2022. 

 

 

In response to the information disclosed by La W
1 this morning, on behalf of GRUPO NUTRESA S.A., 

we would like to inform: 

 

1. The CEO of Grupo Nutresa S.A. took part in a meeting held yesterday, December 6, 2022, with 

representatives of International Holding Company (IHC) in Abu Dhabi. 

 

2. The CEO of Grupo Nutresa S.A. has, and continues to exercise, sufficient legal and statutory 

capacity to participate, as he does participate, in multiple meetings with investors and 

potential investors, both in Colombia and abroad. In fact, it constitutes a substantial part of 

his engagements as CEO and legal representative of this company. 

 

3. The purpose of the meeting was to attend an invitation from IHC, and its results were none 

other than to deepen the knowledge of the mentioned company from the United Arab 

Emirates and of its management team. 

 

4. It is not true that the meeting considered "recovering the tender offer for Nutresa." 

 

                                                           
1 La W is a radio station in Colombia 


